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Kishwaukee College allows audit enrollment in most courses. Audit enrollment allows a student, to enroll in a 
course for the purpose of reviewing course material, exploring interest in a subject area or becoming better 
prepared for future courses. A student may not change from audit to credit or credit to audit status after the first 
meeting date of the course. Students taking a course for credit will have priority over students electing to audit 
a course.  
 
No hours attempted or earned are recorded; nor are audited courses included in GPA calculation 
n or used to satisfy prerequisites. Tuition and fees for audited courses are the same as those charged for 
enrollment in the course for credit. In addition, an audit fee is assessed to offset the loss in state reimbursement.  
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